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Auburn School Dismissing For State Softball 
(KLZA)-- There will be no school for Auburn School District students on
Wednesday or Thursday this week.  

The Girls Softball Team qualified for the Class C State Tournament at Hastings.
The first game will be Wednesday morning at 11 against top-seed Cozad.

There team will be in action again on Thursday. If the team advances to Friday,
school will be dismissed Friday as well. 

Supporters are encouraged to line the streets of Auburn at the intersection of
Highway 136 and 75 at 6:30 this evening in support of the team.  
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